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Prop 123 GO News Conference at the
Arizona State Capitol

Media Advisory:  Prop 123GO Campaign 
 
WHAT: News conference for media statewide announcing the Prop 123 GO
Campaign.
 
WHEN: Tuesday, April 19, 2016, at 10 a.m.
 
WHERE: The Rose Garden adjacent to the Arizona House of Representatives 1700
W. Washington Street, Phoenix Arizona 85007
 
WHO: Representatives from the Arizona Education Association, Arizona Education
Network, Arizona School Boards Association, Arizona Parent Teacher Association,
Arizona Superintendents Association, Children's Action Alliance, Protect Arizona
Families and Children Coalition, Support Our Schools AZ, parents, teachers, and
community leaders.
 
WHY: The Special Election for Prop 123 is one month away and early ballots are

http://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=un&m=0015Ls-oo8gf__TAtUBCd-drA%3D%3D&ch=&ca=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000000


going out this week. The Prop 123 GO campaign is about the need to pass Prop 123
and holding politicians accountable to support the funding our schools need and our
students deserve. Prop 123 will only resolve the inflation lawsuit; it does not address
all of our student's education funding needs.
 
Many school boards have approved agreements with pay raises for teachers if Prop
123 passes. At the news conference, teachers will speak about getting their first
raises, ever, were considering leaving the profession and the impact these raises will
have for them and their decision to remain in the profession they love. Parents will
speak about reducing class sizes and ensuring we keep good teachers in the
classroom for their children.
 
MEDIA CONTACTS:

Paula K. Purkhiser, Arizona Parent Teacher Association
ppurkhiser@azpta.org or 602.279-1811
 

Sheenae Shannon, Arizona Education Association
Sheenae.shannon@arizonaea.org or 602.407.2308
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